EMBAIXADA DA REPUBLICA FEDERATIVA DO BRASIL

The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil presents its compliments to the Department
of Biotechnology, Government of India, and has the honour to inform that 2" edition of the S3o
Paulo School of Advanced Science on Science Diplomacy and Innovation Diplomacy (InnSciD SP),
organized by the Institute of International Relations (IRI-USP) and the Institute of Advanced
Studies (IEA-USP), will take place from 3 to 7 August 2020. The event will be on-line.

The Embassy further informs that there are 50 vacancies for international participants at InnSciD
SP 2020. The main target audience are students enrolled in Master’s, doctoral or postdoctoral
programs and all those who have interest in the school’s topics.

The Embassy kindly requests the Department of Biotechnology, Government of India, to
disseminate the information about InnSciD SP 2020 to the relevant organizations, institutions
and personnel in India. The interested candidates can fill the registration form at
www.innscidsp.com with a letter of interest and curriculum vitae from May 20, 2020 to June 20,
2020.

The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil avails itself of this occasion to renew to the
Department of Biotechnology, Government of India, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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